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What a wonderful and busy term it has been!  

Thank you for attending our sensory garden opening. We hope you were impressed 

with all of our hard work. We can’t wait for the Spring when the flowers are all in 

bloom and the grass has grown back! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

It was brilliant to see such fantastic homework this week, I especially enjoyed 

reading the persuasive letters – I hope you were all suitably persuaded too! There 

were also some very creative decorations made with recycled materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas and enjoy a well-earned break! 

Reminders: 

Term 3 begins on Tuesday 2nd January 2018 – children will have brought home a 

letter explaining what they need to dress up as on that day. 
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